
Indian Dinner Party

This was the first dinner we have

held and it was a great success.  We filled 

the Rugby Club with the aromas of 

Ushma Patel’s amazing curries and the 

sounds of music from the wonderful 

Archive One. We made over £10,000.

So join us for another dinner on

18th May 2013. 
New Years Day Swim

The first event of 2013, 11am on 

New Years Day saw lots of wonderful 

families braving the cold water of 

Rozel Harbour and raised over 

£3,000.

Come and join us next year! 
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Over the last year we have held 
several very successful fundraising 

events, which are highlighted below.  
Thank you so much for all your 
support, without it none of them 

would have been possible.

2012 Tennis Tournament
On a windy but dry Thursday morning in 

October, nearly 50 ladies took part in our 8th

Annual Tennis tournament, kindly 
sponsored by Moore Stephens.  The event 

made over £5,000

Humongous Teddy Bears Picnic
On the 17th June at Government House we 

held the first Picnic.  Since then hundreds of 
picnics have been held by families across the 

Island and raised over £4,000.

Christmas Extravaganza

For the second year we held a wonderful Christmas sale, this year at Chateau 

La Chaire.  It was a great success thanks to all the talented people who came 

to sell such gorgeous Christmas gifts.

The Event raised over £6,000.



Some events of 

2012

Marc’s Walk

St Mary’s Kids Club sleepover

Year 8, Le Rocquier School Cake Sale

Progressive School of Music

Les Conteurs Singers, Christmas Concert

Grainville School Christmas Revue

Sponsored Sky Dive

Trinity Craft Fayre

Verity and Katie’s Walk

Talitha’s Play Day

Zumba Fiesta   .

Community Fundraising 2012
Throughout 2012 many companies and 
members of the public have also been 
fundraising for us.  Without this 
amazing support we could not do all 
that we do to help the families of 
children and teenagers with cancer.

Just Giving

We are also really pleased to 

announce we now have a Just 

Giving page.

Thank you to the Haydn-Taylor’s 

who were the first people to make 

use of it.  Since then we have had 

several others and have now 

raised over 

£3,500 this way.  

Please do look at our Facebook page.  This is 
where we keep the most up to date information 
for fundraising events.  Just search CLIC Sargent 
Jersey.  We really need more ‘likes’ so if you can 

help we would really appreciate it.

Thank You

Without all your support none of this would be possible

Coming Up in 2013

For the second year we will be holding 

an Indian Dinner at the Rugby Club.  A 

different Chef this year but the same 

great evening. 

Watch our facebook page and save  the 

date – 18th May.

If we have you on our mailing list by accident please let us 
know and we will take you off.  

Just e-mail clicsargentjersey@gmail.com

Golf Tournament

The Rotary Club de la Manche are 
holding another golf day this summer.  
Last year we received £6,500 from the 

day.  If you are interested in getting 
involved this year, it is on 2nd August at 

La Moye Golf Club.  Contact Wendy  
Riley phone: 720939 email: 

wendyriley@jerseymail.co.uk
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